

# DevMtg 2015-08-26

## Developers Meeting on Weds, Aug 26, 2015

Today's Meeting Times



- JIRA Backlog Hour: [16:00 UTC](#) in #dspace IRC, i.e. one hour AFTER the meeting. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).
- DSpace Developers Meeting: [15:00 UTC](#) in #duraspace IRC

## Agenda

### Discussion Topics

1. Latest status on ["Service API" refactor](#)
  - a. Anyone needing help or have questions to discuss?
2. Migrating off SourceForge - Latest Status
  - a. 5 (of 6) mailing lists have been migrated to Google Groups
  - b. Just dspace-tech remains. Should be migrated by Friday
3. [DSpace 6.0 Status](#)
  - a. Release Team members still needed!
  - b. Other updates / discussion topics?
4. [RoadMap](#) work
  - a. Second meeting of the [DSpace UI Prototype Working Group \(2015-16\)](#) was yesterday: [2015-08-25 UI Working Group Meeting notes](#)
  - b. Next meeting will be Monday, Aug 31 at 14:30 UTC
5. Other topics?

## Meeting Notes

### Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2015-08-26>

### Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)